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Dear Parent / Carer, 
Please find below our most up to date information which is collated by various members of the 
school’s Senior Leadership and sent out, by me, on all our behalf. 
 
Arrangements for last day of term 

 
The school session closes at midday on Thursday (30th June).   
 
Young people will attend their timetabled classes during period 1 and 2, followed by an 
extended break. 
 
At 10.50am, our end of session Open Mic will begin.  Weather permitting, this will take place 
outdoors. 
 
School buses will arrive at 12pm to transport young people home. 
 
Any young person who wishes to take a school lunch home with them, can order this first thing 
in the morning from the school canteen. 
 
Thursday will also be a non-uniform day but there is no fundraising plans or donations requested 
on the day. 
 
 
Career Ready Internships 

 
We wish our young people who are participating in the Career Ready Programme the very best 
of luck as they start their 4-week Internships on Monday.    
 
Abigail Turner 6Ka 
Alix O’Neill 6Fb 
Anthony Malone 6Ba 
Arran Donnelly 6Cb 
Bethan Bunce 6Kb 
Roksana Plasczyk 6Ba 
Praise Nnamuchi 6Ca 
Weronika Michalewicz 6Ka 
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Class of 2002 – S6 Dance, Invercarse Hotel 16th June (Mr Stewart) 
  

A huge thanks goes to Miss Anderson, Miss Reid, and the S6 Dance Committee for organising a 
fantastic S6 Dance last Thursday. Our out-going S6 pupils were supported by 21 staff with a 
fantastic time had by all in attendance. Our young adults were a huge credit to the school and 
their families having a fun filled evening with the dance floor constantly full. Feedback from the 
DJ’s who supported the evening noted it was ‘the best S6 Dance they had overseen’. After three 
long years without an S6 Dance it was fabulous to have it back on the calendar – and our young 
people displayed our values throughout.  We wish every one of them the very best for the 
future. #TWAH 
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Shape of the school day (Mr Beattie) 
 

Last week, beginning Monday the 13th of June we changed the shape of the school day in 
response to earlier consultation with parents/carers, pupils, and staff. I would be grateful if you 
could fill in this Microsoft form so as to enable me to gather feedback on these changes, which 
will help inform our thinking moving forward.   

 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Thursday 23rd   Prizegiving 
Tuesday 28th   Summer Concert 
Thursday 30th    Summer Term and School Session ends 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Barry Millar, Head Teacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8ivvw5gTK0G4l47RiS-LjVB5wyGYeJ9BjOEunaKIQvdURE5aRThUMkRWRVVLRjM1NU82U1M1WTBVSC4u

